St Mary's Graveyard Project

Cowtown, Higher Brixham
The start
In 2017 a successful application was submitted to the Heritage Lottery Fund requesting a grant, on behalf of “The Friends of Brixham Library”, to document the Victorian memorial inscriptions found in St Mary’s Parish Graveyard, Higher Brixham.

The project recruited volunteers who planed to record and map the many hundreds of Victorian gravestones and highlight the history of Victorian Cowtown through various mediums.
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